
The North Dakota Stockmen’s Association 
and the North Dakota Stockmen’s  

Foundation are extending support to North 
and South Dakota livestock producers who 
were devastated by winter storm “Atlas” in 
early October. The non-profit organizations 

have established the Stockmen’s Aid for Atlas 
Disaster Relief Fund to provide relief to 
ranchers who suffered livestock losses. 

Donations will be added to the $10,000 seed 
money donated by the North Dakota 

Stockmen’s Association and the Stockmen’s 
Foundation. Later this year, through an 

application process, the donations will be 
distributed to ranchers in need.

    �Checks can be made to the North Dakota Stockmen’s Foundation with “Aid for 
Atlas” written in the memo and sent to 407 S. Second St., Bismarck, ND 58504.

   � �The Stockmen’s Foundation is a 501(c)3 charitable organization.  
Gifts are tax-deductible.

    ���Please note “South Dakota” if you would like your donation to be sent to the 
South Dakota Rancher Relief Fund. If undesignated, the funds will be used to  
support impacted North Dakota producers.

“Our hearts go out to all the ranch families who 
were impacted by this incredibly destructive storm.” 

-NDSA President Jason Zahn

For more information or other ways to help,  
call (701) 223-2522 or visit www.ndstockmen.org


